OMAK PLANNING COMMISSION
MEETING MINUTES
MAY 3, 2022

Call to Order:
Chairwoman Okland called the meeting of the Omak Planning Commission to order at 5:35PM and a quorum
was established.

Commissioner & Administrative Personnel:

Stacey Okland, Chair Kurt Danison, Contract Planner

Erin Mundinger Tyler Wells, Building Official - absent
Barry Hansen - absent Cindy Hicks, Deputy Clerk

Anne Potter, Vice Chair Jack Schneider

Approval of Minutes:
Commissioner Potter moved, seconded by Commissioner Schneider, to approve the minutes from April 5, 2022.

As there were no comments, the Commissioners voted to approve the motion.

New Business:

City of Omak Shoreline Master Program — Periodic Review and Survey Recommendation to Town Council
Contract Planner, Kurt Danison, reviewed with the Commission, the Public Participation Plan and Survey for the
Shoreline Master Program update. The Commission discussed possible ways of getting the survey out to as many
people as possible. Some of these suggestions were placing on the city website, putting it with the monthly water
bill, having a booth at the Farmer’s Market or other events. Clarification was made that this survey is going to
the community in general, and not just to Omak residents. Kurt will update and provide a “strike out” copy of
the Periodic Review section and timelines as well as prepare it to go to the Town Council.

Commissioner Mundinger moved, seconded by Commissioner Potter, to recommend to the Town Council, the
utilization of the Shoreline Master Program Periodic Review Public Participation Plan and Survey. With all in
favor, the Commissioners voted to approve the motion.

Old Business:

Community and Economic Development — Element D

Contract Planner, Kurt Danison, reviewed Element D with the Planning Commission. After review, there was
Commission consensus that the changes looked good and to move forward with Element F, Community Facilities.
Deputy Clerk, Hicks, will forward it to the Planning Commission to start review.

Cultural Preservation — Element E

Contract Planner, Kurt Danison, reviewed Element D with the Planning Commission. After review, there was
Commission consensus that the changes looked good and to move forward with Element F, Community Facilities.
Deputy Clerk, Hicks, will forward it to the Planning Commission to start review.
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